Summary of changes to the Examination of MSc by Research and MEnt Degrees Policy (June 2023)

The MEnt programme was withdrawn in 2019. All PGRs registered on the programme have now
completed so reference to the MEnt programme has been removed and the policy re-titled.

‘Examination of MSc by Research Degrees Policy.’



